
 

 

 

 

QUANTIN BINNAH OHSC 

 

Dear Families, 

We hope you are all keeping well and finding some creative ways to manage in these 

challenging times. 

As per Daniel Andrews Announcement @ 7th April 2020, Victorian Schools will be 

commencing term 2 on Wednesday 15th April. We are writing to inform you, that we will be 

offering before and after school care should you require it from the Wednesday 15th April. If 

you have, a permanent booking this will apply and as per the change in Government Policy, 

this service will be provided free until the end of June 2020. 

All Permanent Bookings will remain in place for 

each child, however to support our service 

planning, please email admin@qbcc.org.au and 

advise us if/when your child will be attending for 

the week commencing 13th April. Your response is 

kindly required by C.O.B Wednesday 8th April. 

Please note this does not affect your allowable absences. If you use this service casually, the 

service is still free. If you require casual care, please contact our admin office on 9742 

5040 as per normal. 

In addition, we will also offer curriculum care on the Tuesday 14th April or Wednesday 15th if 

applicable. This care will be provided at Quantin Binnah Community Centre or Newport 

Lakes Primary School. Please contact our admin office on 9742 5040 if you would like to 

make a booking.” 

Thank you, 

Sincerely,  

Christine Barca 

Manager: Quantin Binnah Community Centre 

Ph.: 97425040 

Fax: 97312699 

manager@qbcc.org.au 

www.qbcc.org.au 
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